FINEiE  COPY.
Elop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

" 24th August, 1923.

Dear Sirse,
I beg to acknowladge the receipt of your letter

"} of the 20th instant regarding the case of the 5.8, "HELLEY,
?; and to acquaint you that the contente have been noted.

The Society's Surveyors at Newcagtle—on-Tyne have

therafore been advised and requested to give the case the
necessary attention with a view to the lssue of fregh
 freeboard certificates for this vescel.

I am, Dear Sire,

Yours faithfully,

£

Assistant to the Secretary.

Messrs. Rederiaktiebolaget Kinnevik,

Al DR OPING,
Awaden.
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